
Attention Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. I am President of a 

firm based in Reno (Kappes, Cassiday & Associates) that provides technical services for development 

of a lot of precious metals development projects. So I have seen first hand that these are very good 

for the local communities as well as for society in general. Especially now, with a strong movement 

towards a social democracy form of government that will have to be funded somehow, solid mining 

projects are important to creating fundamental wealth.  

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is obviously in an ecologically sensitive area. But the owner has expressed 

that they are willing to work with the forest service to not only mitigate the disturbances, but leave 

the area in better shape than when it started. If you feel they are sincere about this, then we urge 

you to work with them constructively to develop the project as quickly as possible.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Daniel W. Kappes  

 

 

 

Name: Daniel W. Kappes 


